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Honey I Shrunk the Kids
How do plants grow? 

Children will be learning about minibeasts, habitats and plants. 
During this Science and Technology topic, we will be exploring Statement of What Matters 3 – living things and eco-systems. Children will be learning how plants grow, where animals live and what conditions are needed to grow. 

If anyone would like to visit the class as part of our topic, such as if you like to garden and can help us with our garden, please email me to arrange a time,

Water
Please send you child into school with a water bottle labelled with their name. Please try and make this different to the one in their packed lunch box.
Children should only bring water. No juice or squash.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask using my email below. 
Thank you for your continued support for your children’s education. 
Mr Earwaker (Class Teacher)
Mrs Cross (Teaching Assistant)
EarwakerL7@hwbcymru.net


General Reminders
· Children will be reading an Oxford Reading Tree book in class once a week. Please ensure that children bring their books to school on their assigned days. Their reading day can be found on the front of their yellow reading record. 
· The children will have PE on a Wednesday. Please send children to school wearing their PE kit. They will need a T-shirt, joggers/leggings and sports shoes. No jewellery should be worn on these days. 
· Homework will be given electronically through Teams every Wednesday and should be submitted by the following Wednesday.
· Spelling tests will take place on Mondays, with new words being uploaded every Wednesday. 
· You can keep up to date with school life by following our twitter page: @ParcLewis

Snack Reminder
If you choose for your child to bring snack to school, please ensure it is labelled with their name. Please bring fruit, vegetables or breadsticks ONLY.
Summer 2 topic is
Powering Up
Children will be learning about how it is important to eat and stay healthy 
Dear Parents and Guardians,
We have a fun and exciting term ahead of us over the next few weeks, with lots planned for the Summer Term
Year 1 & 2 – Summer Term
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